
From: BOS Public Comment
To: All BOS Board Members
Cc: Public Health; Alison Lehman; Mali LaGoe
Subject: FW: Public Comment 3/23/21
Date: Monday, March 22, 2021 1:53:00 PM

Dist 2 public comment

-----Original Message-----
From: Lydia Watson >
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 1:37 PM
To: BOS Public Comment <BOS.PublicComment@co.nevada.ca.us>
Cc: lydia Watson >
Subject: Public Comment 3/23/21

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisior Members,

We believe that the majority of people in our community know that we can safely and responsively open our county.
Please note, Request for the Record to put Healthy Communities back onto the Agenda.

Lydia and Matthew Watson

Grass Valley, CA 95949

District 2





From: BOS Public Comment
To: All BOS Board Members
Cc: Alison Lehman; Mali LaGoe; Public Health
Subject: FW: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors March 23, 2021, Meeting
Date: Monday, March 22, 2021 1:56:00 PM

Dist 4
 
 

From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 11:01 AM
To: BOS Public Comment <BOS.PublicComment@co.nevada.ca.us>
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors March 23, 2021, Meeting
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors March 23, 2021, Meeting

William Mattoon submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors March 23, 2021, Meeting

Item: SR 21-0224 Members of the public shall be allowed to address the Board on items not
appearing on the agenda that are of interest to the public and are within the subject matter
jurisdiction of the Board during the meeting by using one of the options listed on pages #8 and
#9.

eComment: I request for the public record that it is incumbent upon you, our Board of
Supervisors, to review and rescind out current state of emergency now, because it is
Unconstitutional, and you know the truth. I request the Nevada County Supervisors immediately
rescind The Resolution 2c-062 proclaiming a local Emergency for Nevada County dated 10,
2020 signed by Heidi Hall because, foremost, It is Unconstitutional.

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 

Unsubscribe from future mailings



From: BOS Public Comment
To: All BOS Board Members
Cc: Alison Lehman; Mali LaGoe; Alicia Burget; Shannan Moon
Subject: FW: Public Comment
Date: Monday, March 22, 2021 1:58:00 PM
Attachments: Public Comment 3222021.doc

Public Comment 3222021.doc

Dist 1
 
 

From: Pauli Halstead > 
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 10:23 AM
To: BOS Public Comment <BOS.PublicComment@co.nevada.ca.us>
Subject: Public Comment
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
See attached.
 
--
Pauli Halstead

Nevada City, Ca 95959
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Public Comment 3/23/2021 
 
Homelessness, poverty, and lack of access to basic health care and mental 
health treatment resulted in the tragic shooting incidents in which Sage Crawford 
and Gabriel Strickland lost their lives at the hands of Sheriff’s Deputies. There is 
much public concern regarding Nevada County law enforcement personnel not 
adhering to excessive use of force and de-escalation training as required by 
California State law.   
 
Nevada County Law enforcement personnel, (sheriff’s deputies and correctional 
officers, dispatch personnel, and police officers) must hold the required California 
Police Officer’s Standards & Training (POST) certificate. They must also be 
current on updated State (POST) requirements on excessive use of force and 
de-escalation training and maintain these certifications.  
 
In order to promote public trust and transparency the District Attorney must 
release thoroughly researched and accurate investigative reports regarding both 
shooting incidents to the public in a timely manner following the event. The report 
must include the training certificates of the sheriff’s deputies, police officers and 
dispatch personnel and an analysis of whether excessive use of force and de-
escalation training was followed during the incident. The DA’s office must also 
release the incident reports of each officer, the incident reports of their 
supervisors, as well as any disciplinary reports the officers may have received in 
these incidents or any previous incidents. 
 
I am requesting that the Board of Supervisors hold a special law enforcement 
forum to publicly address these issues.  
 
Pauli Halstead 

 
Nevada City, CA. 
District 1 
 

 
     
 




